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Stilwell, KS  66085 
 
 
This letter is intended to confirm that Electronics Research, Inc. (ERI) has the 
capacity to complete the installation the RF antenna and transmission line for WLGA 
by May 29, 2019. This will not prevent Electronics Research, Inc. (ERI) from fulfilling 
other orders or other customer commitments required for earlier Phases.   
 
ERI has made significant investments in facilities, equipment, and personnel in 
advance of the FCC’s final transition plan and has made the preparations necessary 
to make this commitment to WLGA and to other television broadcasters that are 
required to modify their transmission facilities as a result of the FCC Incentive 
Auction. In other words, ERI has prepared for this increase in demand for its products 
and services and can accommodate WLGA’s desire to complete its transition by the 
above stated date without impacting its ability to meet other FCC Repack related 
obligations. 
 
The WLGA requirements for this DTS site, however, require ERI to source certain 
antenna elements including the panels to be purchased from our partner 
manufacturer. For this reason, an order must be received no later than November 30, 
2018 to assure that we can meet our commitment above. 
  
Should you have any question, please feel free to contact us for any further 
clarifications.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Joe Wozniak 
Joe Wozniak 
Eastern Region Account Manager 
Television Broadcast Systems 
Electronics Research, Inc. (ERI) 
267-408-3037 (cell) 
jwozniak@eriinc.com 
 


